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North Stainley C of E Primary School  

End of Year News Letter 

At the end of a busy term, let’s take a moment to celebrate our wonderful Year 6 

leavers and wish them all the best in their futures. In the Leavers Service today 

we thought about endings and beginnings. And how one comes both before and 

after the other. How they are inextricably linked.  

Somethings come to an end,                                                                                                   

Time is passing by,                                                                                                          

Another things just starting up,                                                                                             

We say ‘Hello, Goodbye’. 

Feelings pulling every way                                                                                                   

Saying ‘Stay and Go’.                                                                                                        

Somethings change some stay the same,                                                                                 

We say ‘Goodbye, Hello’. 

George, Charlie, Bailey and William, you are saying ‘Goodbye’ to North Stainley 

School but you are about to say Hello to a new and exciting future. May you 

find great joy in your future life. 

Our School Vision  

We are our school we 

have our roots and 

foundations in love.  

Our school is us we will 

grow, blossom and 



To Viv Robert, Val Holden, Jane Mansell, Marga-

ret Fawcett, Nathan Winters, Caitlin Greathead 

and Romany Potts. For helping in school over this 

academic year. Your regular  help is invaluable 

and very much appreciated. 

To Nat Potts, Glenys Bailey, Jane 

Mansell, Judith Bodill-Chandler, Emma 

Edwards, George Dyke, Sian Lawton, 

Sally Williams and Rachel Stelling  You 

have worked hard this year in sup-

porting our school, especially as we 

work towards conversion to a multi-

academy trust. We welcome and look 

forward to working with Laura Lod-

wick in the future. 

To Richard Blenkinsop, Mike 

Greathead, Lindsay Greathead, 

Sarah Blenkinsop, Sarah Lloyd 

Wood, Rachel Stelling, Rebecca 

Morley, Nicky Littlewood and all 

of the other members of FONSS 

who work hard to fund raise for 

our school.  

-£132 raised from the raffle at the 

production this week!! 



Autumn Term 2023 

Training Day Monday 4th September 2023 

School Begins Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Half Term Monday 30th October 2023 
Friday 3rd November 2023 inclusive 

Training Day Friday 22nd December 2023 

Christmas Holiday Monday 25th December 2023 
Friday 5th January 2024 

New Diary for the Autumn Term 2023 

End of Year Awards 

Poppies were the winners of the House Point Competition 2023. 

Congratulations Daisy for winning the Park Trophy Award for the most progress.  

Well done Rafferty for winning the Art Award.  

And 100% attendance for Arran, Peggy, Florence, Olive and Herbert. 



The Last Weeks of Term 

Wellbeing Day on Monday the 3rd of July  

This was particularly enjoyable, the activities were planned by our Wellbeing Ambassadors Jas-

mine, Tom and Luke and included a whole school walk, time in the Play park and the Jubilee Gar-

den and an afternoon of mindful activities and dance. Wellbeing days are important to both the 

children and staff in our school. This is why we ensure that there is a school wellbeing day every 

term. A time for us to get together and follow our 5 Ways To Wellbeing Programme. 

The Dogs Trust visited School On the 11th of July 

All of the children attended a presentation from the Dogs Trust. Their representative Suzie Douglass 

explained exactly what the Dogs Trust did for the vulnerable animals in their care. This came 

about as a result of a suggestion by Esme S, and with the view 

that next year the children will look at different ways to fund raise 

for this worthy cause.  

The year 6 leavers service took place in Ripon Cathe-

dral on the morning of the 7th of July. 

Our Year 6 boys went along to celebrate ‘moving on’. 

This was attended by a number of Church Schools 

from the Ripon and Harrogate area. 



The Pied Piper of Hamelin 

KS2 Production 



Year 6 Leavers Service 



Reverend Sian and the Year 6 Leavers Open 

the New Reflective Garden. 


